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From: <Sachs.Carol@epamail.epa.gov> 
To: aaron.o.allen@usace.army.mil; NEWHALLRANCH@dfg.ca.gov 
Date: Fri, Jun 26, 2009 12:48 PM 
Subject: Hard copy of news release. 

1

Mr. Bedford and Mr. Allen--
Could you please have a hard copy of the news release for the extension of 
the Newhall Ranch DEIS comment period sent to: 

US EPA, Region 9 
CED-II 
75 Hawthorne Street 
San Francisco, CA 94105 

or faxed to: 

Carol Sachs, CED-II 
415 947-8026 

If you have any questions please call me. 415 972-3860 

Thank you 
Carol Sachs 

CC: Gassman.David@epamail.epa.gov; Amato.Paul@epamail.epa.gov 



Responses to Comments

RMDP/SCP Final EIS/EIR RTC-003-1 June 2010

003. E-Mail from Carol Sachs, U.S. EPA, Region 9, dated June 26, 2009

Response 1

This comment requests a hard copy of the news release for the extension of the Draft EIS/EIR public
comment period. The comment period on the Draft EIS/EIR was extended; please see Topical Response
1: EIS/EIR Public Review Opportunities. Both the applicant and the U.S. Army Corps of Engineers
(Corps) have coordinated, and continue to coordinate, with the U.S. Environmental Protection Agency
(USEPA) with respect to both the proposed Project and the EIS/EIR. The comment does not address the
adequacy of the environmental review provided by the Draft EIS/EIR; therefore, no further response is
provided.




